Genea
HOLLYWOOD FERTILITY

16th March 2018

Dear Associate Professor Allan

Re: Review of the Operation and Effectiveness Western Australian Human Reproductive Technology
Act 1991 (HRT Act) and the Surrogacy Act 2008.

The management team and doctors of Genea Hollywood Fertility would like to express their
agreement with the contents of the submission in relation to the above stated review made by the
fertility counsellor’s group of which Michelle Stuckey and Cailin Jordan, Genea Hollywood Fertility
employees were a part of and made today 16th March 2018.

The following doctors reviewed and agreed with the contents of that submission:
Dr Simon Turner
MBBS, FRANZCOG, FRCOG

Dr Julia Barton
MBBS,FRANZCOG

Dr Lincoln Brett
BMedSc, BSc (Hon), MBBS, FRANZCOG

Dr Michael Allen
MBBS (UWA), FRANZCOG

Kind regards

Paula Nicholson
Clinic Manager

Telephone +61 (0)8 9389 4200
Facsimile +61 (0)8 9386 1463
Genea Hollywood Fertility Email perth@genea.com.au

Hollywood Private Hospital Visit www.hollywoodivf.com
Monash Avenue
NEDLANDS WA 6009



